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REPRESENTATIVE FRANK ILER
17TH DISTRICT

March 26, 2025
To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to enthusiastically support Justin Whiteside’s candidacy for the North Carolina
League of Municipalities Board. I have known Justin for over 15 years as the NC House of
Representatives member for House District 17, in the NC General Assembly. During this time,
I’ve had the pleasure of observing and occasionally partnering with Justin in his efforts to improve
the overall operations and functions at the municipal level for the Town of Ocean Isle Beach and
the residents who are my constituents.

Justin’s resume starting as a Code Enforcement Officer and working his way up to his current
position as the Town Manager of Ocean Isle Beach speaks for itself. His ability to evaluate
situations and bring a new perspective with a creative and common-sense approach to the table
has proven results. He is well versed in the day-to-day operations of municipal government and
his desire to make the Town of Ocean Isle Beach a better place for the people who live there is
evident. His ability to broker new and lasting relationships is a testament to his strong
communication skills and team player attitude that makes him a true asset.

I am certain that Justin’s experience and overall innovative approach would make him an
invaluable addition to your Board. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Best Regards,
/),}f‘;ff‘s"*\fé’ »’%(:“?

Rep. Frank Iler

District 17 — Brunswick County
frank.iler@ncleg.gcov
919-301-1450




